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Tim Carroll

From: Chief Brian A Cioffi <bcioffi@vineyard.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 3:50 PM
To: Tim Carroll
Cc: Josh; Assistant Exec Sec; Marina Lent
Subject: Re: Food truck

Fine with me. 
 
Brian 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
> On Apr 1, 2014, at 3:47 PM, Tim Carroll <execsec@chilmarkma.gov> wrote: 
> 
> Josh 
>    You should speak to Police Chief Brian Cioffi and Health Administrator Marina Lent about your 
intention to operate at that location.  Please make sure that they know you are coming to the 
Selectmen on April 15 for a new common victualler permit.  That permit will be subject to the Board 
of Health permit and concerns if the Selectmen vote to approve. 
>    Your permit expires on April 15, 2014.  That is also the night of the next Selectmen's meeting.  
Please send me a copy of your permission to be at the Homeport Restaurant parking lot by Friday 
April 11. 
>    It has been good to see you busy every noontime this winter.  I have no indication that the 
Selectmen would not approve your request at this time. 
> Tim 
> 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Josh [mailto:jaronie@comcast.net] 
> Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 2:36 PM 
> To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov 
> Cc: asstexecsec@chilmarkma.gov 
> Subject: Food truck 
> 
> Hi everyone, 
> The good people of the community have asked me to extend my time as long as I can. I would like to 
request that you extend my permit until May 2 and allow me to park in the Homeport parking lot. The 
Nixon's have given me permission and I'm sure would provide a letter if need be. It is essentially two 
weeks longer. Thank you for your consideration and hope to see you all soon. 
> Josh Aronie 
> 
> Sent from my iPhone 
> 
 


